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Trip Captain: Robert Foster 

Email: robertfosterintulsa@yahoo.com 

¶ 4 days of skiing and fun times 

¶ Includes dinner on the bus going out and back 

¶ Get acquainted party and dinner 

¶ Free dinner with the Trip Captain 

¶ Free breakfast with the Trip Captain 

¶ Free gondola rides on the mountain 

¶ Free shuttle around time 

¶ Ski in - ski out accommodations, Mountainside Inn at 

telluridehotel.com 

¶ This place is very family friendly 

$558 per Person, Double Occupancy 

$282 for Extra Person in the Room 

Ski In - Ski Out 

Telluride, CO 

Spring Break 2010 - March 12 -17  

Trip Captain: Mary King 

Phone: 918.530.0705 

Email: neoknet.com 

Includes: Travel; lodging; welcome dinner at the mountain; 
meal and non-alcoholic beverages served on the trip to 
and from the mountain. 
 
Lodging: Chateaux Condominiums (2-3 bedrooms). 
Located at the base of Peak 9, the Chateaux 
Condominiums are part of the Village at Breckenridge 
complex. Guests have access to an excellent range of 
modern facilities at Chateaux Condominiums and all the 
amenities of Breckenridge are right at your doorstep. 
Chateaux Condominiums is just a 2 minute walk to Main 
Street, and less than a minute to the Quicksilver chairlift. 
Complimentary  shuttle service. 

$534 per Person 

$60 per Day for 4 Day Lift Ticket 

$65 per Day for 3 Day Lift Ticket 

Breckenridge, CO 

February 25 -March 2  
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The Lift Line  
Published monthly by: 

The Tulsa Ski Club 

P.O. Box 702121 

Tulsa, Oklahoma 

74170-2121 

 

Website Address 

www.tulsaskiclub.com 

www.myspace.com/tulsaskiclub 

Dana Gray, Webmaster 

 
2009-2010 OFFICERS 

President ......................................... Anita Greiner 
1st Vice President, 
General Trip Chair ................ Michael Messimore 
2nd Vice President, 
Summer Trip Chair .............. Georgenia Van Tuyl 
Treasurer, Record & Budget ...... Elaine Simpson 
Secretary-Communication .............. Kristin Huber  
 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Lift Line Editor ............................ Gary Buscombe 
Membership .............................................. Vacant 
Social Chair ...................................... Judy Graves 
Advertising Chair................................. Dana Gray 
Co-Race Chairmen ..................... Justin Sanwick, 
 .......................................................... Jim Sanwick 
Hospitality .................................. Helen Cheatham 
Skimeister Editor and Publicity  ...... Jan Simpson 
Trip Assistant ........................... James Carpenter 
Immediate Past President ............ Bruce Dawson 
 

LIFT LINE COPY DEADLINE  
The 15th of each month.  

 
Please send all your copy and  

photos for the Lift Line to:  
Gary Buscombe  

E-mail: gbuscombe@aol.com 
 

Notice: Any photos you wish to  
have returned must have your  

name and address on the back!  

 
Please notify TSC of your Address 
Change. The Post Office will NOT 

forward the Lift Line because of its  
3rd class postage classification.  

 
Mail your address change to:  

TSC, P.O. Box 702121, 
Tulsa, OK 74170-2121 

Wow, what a snowy 
Christmas we had! I wanted 
to be in the mountains on 
qlmuw qjmncqÚ 
 
A great time was had by all 
who attended the Holiday 
Party! We really liked the 
jma_rgml* _lb Gåk rmjb rfc
food was really good (I had 
eaten at an earlier party). 
Hope you will make plans to 
attend next year. 
 
The Beaver Creek and the 
Utah trips have returned with 
everyone talking about the 
runs they made and the 
good times they had. 
 
Rfc Dj_rj_lbåq rpgn bc_bjglcq
and details are being done. 
We will be heading out in a 
ucci, Ucåjj bm msp `cqr rm
bring home the trophy for a 
fourth consecutive year. 
Ucåpc mljw r_igle _ `sq _lb
a half of TSC racers, but I 
qsqncar rfc mrfcp ajs`åq
numbers will be down also. 
In order to take our second 

bus, we will be picking up 
the Wichita Ski Club to fill 
the other half. We did this 
several years back with 
OKC, and it worked out 
well. 
 
The economy has hit us and 
is showing with the lower 
lsk`cp md qigcpåq qgelgle sn
for trips. We have had to 
cancel several trips, but you 
can still go skiing at 
Breckenridge or Telluride. 
Lmu rf_r ucåpc glrm rfc lcu
year, I expect them to fill 
quickly, so sign up today! 
 
Our nominating committee is 
hard at work. It is made up 
of the following people: Jim 
Constantine , Robert 
Foster , Ron Lewis , 
Shirley Crane , Piper 
Messimore , and Mary 
King . Please consider 
serving on the board. We 
need good leadership to 
continue our club moving 
forward. We also need the 
younger members as well as 

the older members to plan 
activities that will interest all. 
Join Michaelåq rc_k `w
contacting one of these 
committee members and 
letting them know you are 
willing to serve. 
 
Being the technically 
challenged person that I am, 
Gåk f_tgle rm sqc rfc
computers at the library 
because my computer got a 
tgpsq, Gråq _l _bhsqrkclr
having only 1.5 hours a day 
access to a computer. I was 
wanting a new one, but on 
kw rcpkq _lb rgkcr_`jcÚ G
should be back to normal by 
February, I hope! 
 
Keep smiling!  

Presidentõs Column 
By Anita Greiner 

258-9000 
6550 East Skelly Drive  

Savings On Your Horizon  

 
Skiing costs money!  
     Save where you can!  
          Call Horizon & find out how!  
               Heat and Air - Res. & Com.  
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Financial Planning  Retirement Plans 

Life Insurance Long Term Care 

Peacock Financial Services 

E. Dian Peacock, ChFC 
 

918-747-7138 5272 S. Lewis #206 

Fax 918-743-3258 Tulsa, Oklahoma 74105 

dian@peacockfinancial.net 1-888-674-DIAN  
 

Securities offered through the O.N. Equity Sales Company, Member FINRA/SIPC, 
One Financial Way, Cincinnati, OH 45242, 513-794-6794. 

Investment Advisory Services offered through O.N. Investment Management Company. 

Airyn Cristiano, M.S., CCC 
Audiologist 

 
 
 
 
Pinehurst Building 
3227 East 31st Street, Suite 102 749-7711 
Tulsa, OK 74105-2443 www.hearOK.com 

Oktoberfest 2010 - in Germany! 

The Tulsa Ski Club will join 

with other Ski Clubs and 

travelers across the U.S. and 

enjoy the sights, sounds and 

smells of Oktoberfest 2010. 

Leaving September 24 from 

Cincinnati, and traveling to 

Munich via Delta Airlines, 

the trip includes transfers 

from the Munich Airport to 

the Hotel via private coach. 

It also includes 4 nights 

accommodations at the 4-

star Holiday Inn City Center 

and breakfast buffet daily. 

The trip also includes 1/2 

Chicken dinner and stein of 

beer at one of the Munich 

Oktoberfest tents. 

 

The groups then travels via 

private coach from Munich 

to Stuttgart for 3 nights at the 

4-star Mercure Stuttgart City 

Hotel, including breakfast 

buffet daily. There is 

convenient access to the 

Stuttgart fairgounds for their 

beer festival and revelry. 

Transfers from this hotel to 

the Stuttgart Airport via 

private coach is included, 

with air transportation via 

Delta Airlines to Cincinnati. 

This trip 

a l s o 

includes 

taxes and 

gratuities. 

The final 

price has 

not been 

determined, but will cost less 

than $2500 per person for 

a double and less than 

$3200 for a single. Final 

pricing and details will be 

available soon. 

 

 

Final details and plans will 

be available soon. For 

additional questions and 

information at this time, 

contact Georgenia Van Tuyl, 

Summer Trip Chair at 918-

695-3856. 
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THIS was the VIP Trip of the 
wc_pÚUmu We had 
absolutely Perfect ski 
weather and Great snow 
and the Best Group 
of celebrities ever 
on our Ski Safari to 
Four Ski Areas in 
Utah. How much 
Fun can you pack in 
to just one ski trip? 
Loads! A Special 
Thanks to the 
greatest bunch of 
people who made this trip 
fantastic! 

 
We all made our own flights 
to arrive at the Crystal Inn in 
time for our Trip Get-
Together and received tons 
of information, Lift Tickets 
and free stuff for extra events 
on our trip. Lisa Iqbal  and 
John  flew up from Houston 
and really added to our 
group. Our Wine & Cheese 
party was in my room due to 
Utah drinking laws, and it 

was a great kickoff to the 
rpgnÚ cqncag_jjw qglac uc
watched football most of the 
time! 

 
B_w MlcÚ
S n o w b i r d . 
D a v i d 
F_seclåq wife 
Camilla  was 
r emember i n g 
how to ski all 
over again and 
S c a r l e t 

Johnson  spent time with 
her getting her legs back. 
Bgblår r_ic fcp jmle rm ecr
to a Blue rfmsefÚ npmsb
of you, Camilla ! (Way to 
go, Scarlet  and Scott!) 
Scarlet  really was 
working on her technique 
too, which of course took 
her down moguls and 
steeps to polish her look. 
Seems that one jump was 
a little challenging, but she 
laughed and got back up 

just fine. 
 
B_w RumÚ
Brighton.  The 
g r o u p  f r o m 
R_fmcåq rpgn j_qr
year got back 
together and 
spent the whole trip trying to 
out-do each other, except for 
me just trying to keep up. 
Scott Blackwell  was still 
trying to race down most 

pslqÚ k_l* fc
barely turned 
at all! David 
W a r n e 
amazed me in 
that he could 
go fast and 
make that 
goofy grin at 
the same time. 
And Bruce 
D a w s o n  

showed us all 
what style looked 
like making his 
graceful turns. Of 
course Bruce had 
to get a little 
adventurous and 
try to ski through a 
smal l  s t ream 
(thereafter called 
B _ u q m l å q
Creek), but he 
had a great story to tell. 
 
B_w RfpccÚ Qmjgrsbc,
Qm rf_råq ufw rfcw a_jj rfgq
place Solitude. Absolutely 
no Lift Lines at all (none of 
these four places 
were ever crowded). 
The weather and 
skiing was great the 
whole trip, and we 
were dropped off 
right at the front door 
of each ski area. I like 
this Ski Safari thing! 
Lisa and Kelley 
Phillips  kept up with 
the boys on most runs and 
just showed tons of heart. 
And of course Kelley  
showed us a new technique: 
how to fly through the air 

l ike Supergir l 
without her skis! 
Y o u  k n o w 
Kelley , she was 
laughing all the 
way. I also 
enjoyed skiing 
with Scarlet  a 

few times while she showed 
me how much she was 
improving each day. Loved 
her picture right after the 
jump she almost made. 
 
B_w DmspÚ ?jr_,Wow, I 
had no idea how great a ski 
area Alta was. We definitely 
saved the best for last! BUT, I 
a_lår `cegl rm rcjj wms fmu
cruel David Haugen , 
Scott Blackwell , and 
David Warne  ucpcÚ
taking me down a couple of 
insane chutes that I had No 

Business being on. Wish I 
could say I skied them, but I 
only survived. The worst run 
is now named B_tgbåq
P***  after how my stomach 
felt when it was over. 
 

By the way, Kelley 
Phillips  not only was a 
great skier but also a great 
tour guide too. She took us 
to the Mormon Tabernacle 
grounds and through 
magnificent buildings and 
gave us the grand tour. As 
we were leaving, David 
Haugen  nearly went 
berserk passing one of the 

Salt Lake City Ski Safari 
By Phil Wiltfong 


